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1.  Status of project.  After opening welcome statements by both Steve Novak and Adviser, 
Sanford Eigenbrode, a summary of the status of the Renewal submission was presented.  The 
Renewal (now document W-5185 Temp) was submitted in January and is currently out for 
external review.  Once those are in, comments will be distributed for our response.  Before the 
Renewal was submitted, everyone was contacted and encouraged to resubmit their Appendix 
E should they wish to be a member of the next project cycle.  In the past, the project would be 
approved and then a call would be distributed for those interested in participating.  Thanks 
were extended to all the members that became part of the “renewal team”.   

2.  Nominations and election of new Secretary and Member-at-Large.  We will be emailing 
the group in the coming few months to get nominations for the next Secretary and Member-
at-Large.  We do have a few names but would like to add to the list.  These officers will be 
responsible for meetings in the next 2 years.  Ruth Hufbauer (CO State), our current 
Secretary, sent information to Steve Novak to assist the discussion about the next meeting 
location and dates (below). 

3.  Annual/Termination report – individual reports due date and Termination report 
completion.  The deadline for Annual Reports is 90 days after the official Annual meeting, so 
a deadline for individual reports will be June, 1, 2022.   

4.  Location of next meeting and discussion about past and future venues (issue of co-locating 
or continuing a stand-alone meeting).  Ruth Hufbauer relayed the results of the survey she 
conducted earlier in the year concerning how and when we should meet next.  Results 
showed the group wished to continue with stand-alone meetings in the fall vs. co-locating 
with another group.  Simply holding a symposium limits the interaction a group of our size 
and diversity requires.  Our normal 2 day meeting allows for members who travel farther 
distances to justify a comprehensive experience.  Ruth is suggesting a repeat trip (last held in 
2011) to the YMCA of the Rockies near Estes Park, CO, for October of this year (the next 
fiscal year).  This puts us back on schedule after Covid-19 disrupted our meetings for the past 
2 years.  We will send details within a month for more input and to get rates and availability.   
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